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Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of SEND Teaching Assistant at our school. This is a fixed term 

position to start as soon as possible until 31 August 2024. The position is a Scale 3 post and is term time 

only.  

 

The post is for 30 hours per week to support children with additional needs and complex SEND in Early 

Years and Key Stage 1. At Rhyl we have an extremely high number of children with complex needs, in 

particular on the autistic spectrum and with language and communication needs. This is due to the 

excellent provision and support we have in place for children with SEND and our excellent reputation. 

We provide high quality support and CPD to our staff to enable them to carry out their roles to a very 

high standard. 

 

Successful candidates will be matched to the most appropriate position according to their skills and 

expertise as well as their experience. You will be working to support young children with complex needs 

in the classroom and small groups to deliver intervention programmes around talk and speech and 

language development.  

 

The successful candidates will have had experience of working with pupils with language and 

communication needs in Early Years and KS1, as the role will require candidates to provide support for 

children with complex and medical needs in our provision. Please make clear in your letter of application 

what experience you have had, any specific interventions you have led and any courses or qualifications 

you have received in the past 5 years in relation to supporting SEND in an Early Years and school setting.  

  

Please ensure that you address the person specification in your letter of application.  

 

Please send your application form to Llŷr Carvana, EA to the Executive Head Teacher, at 

llyr@rhylprim.camden.sch.uk  

 

If you do have any questions about the positions and would like to speak to us, please call the school 

office on 020 7485 4899 or email and we will get in touch. We can also arrange a visit to the school 

before the closing date if you wish.  

 

Candidates shortlisted for interview will be notified by telephone.  

 

Closing Date: 12pm on Tuesday 23 January 2024 

Interviews: Friday 26 January 

 

I very much look forward to receiving your application.  

 

 

 

Helen Connor 

Executive Head Teacher 
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